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I wish to register my objection to this planning application in the strongest possible terms.
Whilst I acknowledge the climate challenges facing our planet and the need to increase the sustainability of our energy
production this application for a huge solar farm will engulf the area and cause demonstrable harm to our countryside and
agriculture. 
Solar should be mandatory on new build housing and industrial units, buildings made to generate the power at source.
Covering productive agricultural land with solar panels cannot be the best way forward, it would destroy the area. 
A massive solar farm will completely engulf the villages and hamlets surrounding it and proposes very little by the way of
community benefit to mitigate this harm. 
This cannot be the best use of agricultural land at a time when food security is a real concern. Surely renewable energy is
far better and more energy efficiently produced by off shore wind turbines, of which the East Yorkshire coast has many. 
The area already has way over its share of renewable energy production, with hundreds of wind turbines visible, our
countryside has already changed and been impacted negatively, this huge solar farm will turn the open countryside into an
industrialised area, destroying wildlife habitats as well as impacting every residents’ quality of life, house prices and well
being. 
This is one of many planned solar farms in a very small area. The prospect of so much of the countryside being covered in
solar panels within the locality is horrifying. Surely there must be a limit to the amount of land used for renewables within
an area?
The construction process alone would cause massive disruption as so many of the roads are single track and completely
unsuitable for any large vehicles.
The consultations held by Boom were completely inefficient. The representatives could not answer questions as they had
little to no understanding of the proposals. This did not give any confidence in the company whatsoever.


